Author name: D. Palmer
Date of submission: Monday, 7 May 2018

Submission: I am astonished that OUR regulators could be contemplating REDUCING the FIT! Fair go! Even at 11 cents, I do
everything I can think of to use the output of my solar array rather than export it. If I did not have battery storage I would be
filled with rage at the thought of MY energy being resold at up to 400% the price paid to me. It is the major producers who need
to to be punished. They pollute and foul and we the little solar owners mitigate their vile pollution. FAIR GO! INCREASE the
FIT to 18 cents/kwh and MANDATE it! If you regulators don't pull your fingers out and start acting for the people and the
environment, | will disconnect from the grid and deny you the benefits of my participation.





